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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take 
no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy 
or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from 
or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement. 
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DELAY IN PUBLICATION OF AUDITED RESULTS ANNOUNCEMENT 
AND 

DISPATCH OF ANNUAL REPORT 
 
 
Reference is made to the announcement of Sunway International Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 
dated 31 March 2020 in relation to the unaudited annual results announcement of the Company and its 
subsidiaries (the “Group”) for the year ended 31 December 2019 (the “Unaudited Results 
Announcement”). 
 
As disclosed in the Unaudited Results Announcement, due to travel restrictions in force in parts of 
China to combat the COVID-19 coronavirus outbreak, the audit of the financial statements of the Group 
for the year ended 31 December 2019 (the “2019 Annual Results”) has been affected. In light of the 
recent development of COVID-19 pandemic and progress of the auditing process, the Company expects 
that additional time is required for the completion of the audit of the 2019 Annual Results. The 
publication of the audited annual results announcement (the “Audited Results Announcement”) and 
the annual report (the “Annual Report”) for the year ended 31 December 2019 has been delayed, and 
hence the Company cannot despatch the Annual Report to the shareholders of the Company (the 
“Shareholders”) on or before 30 April 2020 according to Rule 13.46(2)(a) of the Rules Governing the 
Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the “Stock Exchange”). The 
Company expects to publish the Audited Results Announcement and despatch the Annual Report to the 
Shareholders on or before 15 May 2020 in accordance with the “Further Guidance on the Joint 
Statement in relation to Results Announcements in light of the COVID-19 Pandemic” released on 16 
March 2020 by The Securities and Futures Commission and the Stock Exchange. 
 
 

By Order of the Board 
Sunway International Holdings Limited 

                                                                                                        Law Chun Choi 
                                                                             Executive Director and Company Secretary 
 
Hong Kong, 6 May 2020 
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As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises three executive Directors, namely, Mr. Chim 
Sai Yau, Oscar, Mr. Li Chongyang and Mr. Law Chun Choi, one non-executive Director, namely, Mr. 
Lum Pak Sum, and three independent non-executive Directors, namely, Mr. Choi Pun Lap, Mr. Tong 
Leung Sang and Mr. Chan Sung Wai. 
 
 
Website: http://www.hk0058.com 
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